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February 2, 1999
Ms. Virginia Goldstein, Director
Planning Department
County of Hawaii
25 Aupuni Street
Hilo, Hawaii 96720
RE: Subdivider; CREATE 21 CHUO, INC.

Proposed Subdivision of a portion of

Grant 2571 into Lots 1 to 8, Inclusive

at Opihihale 1st, South Kona, Hawaii

TMK: 8-7-013: 006 (3rd Division) (SUB 90-118)
Dear Ms. Goldstein:
The owners of the subject parcel are in the process of designing the access road for the
subdivision in order to comply with the requirements and conditions that need to be met
to receive final subdivision approval pursuant to your letter of April 7, 1994.
However, they find that they are in need of additional time for the preparation of the
construction drawings and subsequent survey work. As such, we respectfully request an
extension of one (1) year in which to complete the plans and requirements.

If you have any questions, or need any additional information, please feel free to contact
the undersigned at 329-2353.

Very truly yours,

WES THOMAS ASSOCIATES

Chrystal/Thomas Yamasaki, L.P.L.S.
CTY:tn

cc: Mrs. Chong Yeung Ahn
Create 21 Chou, Inc.
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